District 4 Report for March
[bookmark: _GoBack]Typing isn’t my strong suit and I always seem to be writing at the last minute - January is no different. Most of the districts have had fur sales in the area with less than favorable results.   But, as the saying goes “It is what it is.“  With sales in Canada starting let’s hope for an upswing as the year goes on. While sitting at the sign in table at our fur sale I could not help but smile as first time and young trappers brought in their first season’s loot with stories of trial and error.  Everyone who has given up their weekends to help at a hunter/trapper training day of any kind can feel good about themselves, and I say  thank you for taking time to help teach someone the joy found in our wilds. Hoping to see more of you at the Fur Sale on April 4th at the Jefferson County Fairgrounds.   Jeff Dornisch 

